
ISS Foundation offers a number of Travel Grants
to young surgeons in general-, trauma- and
digestive surgery and anaesthetists (< 40 years
old) from developing countries who have
demonstrated interest in teaching and research.

 The award will permit the recipient access to the
International Surgical Week (ISW) 2024, in Kuala
Lumpur, Malaysia, which takes place from 25 to
29 August, 2024

I N T E R N A T I O N A L  T R A V E L  G R A N T S  F O R
S U R G E O N S  &  A N E S T H E T I S T S

ISS
Foundation
Travel Grants 

APPLY BEFORE 24 JANUARY 2024 AT
WWW.ISSFOUNDATION-ISSF.ORG/  

 

The primary goal of the ISS Foundation is to
help to educate surgeons in the developing
world on new techniques, state-of the-art
ideas, and the ability to deliver these
advances to their citizens. Our Society and
this Foundation is dedicated to these
educational endeavors.

I N T E R N A T I O N A L  S O C I E T Y  O F
S U R G E R Y  F O U N D A T I O N  ( I S S F )

Save the date: INTERNATIONAL SURGICAL WEEK ISW 2024, Kuala Lumpur | 25-29 August 2024                  isw2024.org

Travel Scholars 2019

Deadline Abstract submission:
17 January 2024 at www.isw2024.org


